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Dear Mr. Chairman and Committee Members, 

 I would like to offer my standing testimony as a proponent of SB 390 and certainly thank 

Senator Hildebrand for this bill.  I do not in anyway think that we can ever go wrong by providing more 

documentation and reference points for chain of custody within our elections.  These matters are much 

appreciated for those of us who research and would like to see election integrity and transparency in 

Kansas just get better!  I applaud this effort and offer it my full support! 

 

Thank You, 

Missy Leavitt 
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